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It was lovely to see so many children returning to school on Thursday 
evening to enjoy hot chocolate and a bed time story with their teacher.  
Everybody enjoyed getting cosy in their pyjamas as part of our World 
Book Day celebrations whcich 
continued on Friday with our 
popular dress-up day. 

Pictures of our World Book dress-up 
day will be in next week’s newsletter. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx
http://rainbow-montessori-school.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/WBD-website2.png






We are thrilled to announce that our school has 
recently achieved Level One of The Royal  
Horticultural Society’s School Gardening 
Award.   
 
As Spring approaches, we are looking forward 
to lots more growing activities on the allotment 
and in the classroom.  These include: 
 Growing potatoes, leeks and onions.  We 

will be harvesting them in the autumn and 
using them to make a delicious soup for all 
the children to enjoy. 

 The Big Dig on Thursday 30th and Friday 
31st March from 3.30 –4.30pm.  Please 
come along and help us to prepare the 
raised beds in the allotment for sowing. 

 Cultivating vegetables in the  
      classroom and Early Years 
      outdoor area. 



Year 2 visited the Butterfly Farm on Thursday as part of their learning in Science.  The 
children learnt all about the lifecycle of a butterfly as well as its diet and preferred hab-
itats.  Some very brave pupils even handled cockroaches and millipedes! 





If you would like the chance to win a delicious, chocolate 
treat, why not enter our special Easter egg raffle?  

 
Next week, your child will bring home a named envelope.  

All you need to do is place 50p inside and return it to 
your child’s class teacher.  We will choose the lucky  

winners during the week beginning Monday 3rd April. 
 

There is an egg for each class so you stand a good chance 
of  winning.  All proceeds will go to School Fund which 
helps to buy exciting resources that make learning in 

school even more fun. 
 

Good luck!  We hope you are a winner! 

Paired Reading 
 

On Thursday, Y4 visited Reception to read 
with the younger children.  It was lovely to 

see everybody sharing books together. 





If anyone is planning on having a clear out over the next few weeks, the PTA 
are kindly asking for you to save any good quality items for “Bag 2 School” 
which provides cash in return for donated goods. 
 
Items accepted include: 
 Men’s, ladies and children’s clothing 
 Paired shoes 
 Handbags 
 Hats 
 Bags 
 Scarves and ties 
 Jewellery 
 Belts 
 Soft toys 
 Household linen 
 Curtains 
 Towels 
 Bedding (sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers 
 
Items NOT accepted are: 
 Duvets and blankets 
 Pillows and cushions 
 Carpets, rugs and mats 
 School uniforms 
 Corporate clothing and workwear 
 Textile off-cuts, yarns or threaded material 
 
A collection day will be arranged whereupon “Bag 2 
School” will take away our items and we receive cash 
in return. 

All parents/carers of Y1 pupils are invited to an information session about phonics on 
Thursday 9th March from 9.00am to 10.00am.  During the session, we will tell 
you about the statutory phonics test that all Y1 children must take in June.  
We will also explain how you can support your child in their phonics’ learning so they 
are well prepared for the test and making good progress with their reading. 



 
Diary dates do sometimes change due to unforeseen circumstances.  If any date 
changes, we will always notify you via text or letter.  However, the following dates 
are correct at the point of going to press!! 
 
Thursday 2nd March 2017  Y2 visit to The Butterfly Farm, Stratford. 
Monday 6th March 2017  “Kwik Cricket” training for Y4 
Tuesday 7th March 2017  Y2 JRL class assembly at 9.15 am. 
Thursday 9th March 2017  Phonics session for Y1 parents. 
Monday 13th March 2017  Ensemble 360 performance for  Y2—Y6 
Monday 13th March 2017  “Kwik Cricket” session for Y4. 
Tuesday 14th March 2017  Y2 ES class assembly. 
Thursday 16th March 2017  Y2 JRL visit Leamington Art Gallery. 
Monday 20th March “Kwik Cricket” session for Y4 
Tuesday 21st March 2017  Y1 JL class assembly at 9.15 am. 
Thursday 23rd March 2017  PTA cake raffle. 
Thursday 23rd March 2017  Y2 ES visit Leamington Art Gallery 
Thursday 23rd March 2017  Y5 Kip on a Ship residential, London. 
Friday 24th March 2017  Y5 return from Kip on a Ship trip. 
Friday 24th March 2017  Mufti Day (bring 50p for School Fund.) 
Monday 27th March 2017  “Kwik Cricket” session for Y4. 
Mon 27th—Fri 31st March 2017 Grandparent Gardening Week 
Tuesday 28th March 2017  Y1 MB class assembly at 9.15 am. 
Tuesday 2th March 2017  Y5, RSC workshop, 9.30—11.30am. 
Wednesday 29th March 2017 Skip 2B Fit workshops for Y1—6 
Thursday 30th March 2017  Big Dig on the allotment from 3.30—4.30pm 
Friday 31st March 2017  Big Dig on the allotment from 3.30—4.30pm 
Monday 3rd April 2017  Level 2 Bikeability course for Y5/6, 10.00am—12.00pm. 
Tuesday 4th April 2017  Level 2 Bikeability course for Y5/6,9.30am 0 12.00pm. 
Tuesday 4th April 2017  Level 1 Bikeability Course for Y3/4, 1.00—3.00pm. 
Wednesday 5th April 2017  Level 2 Bikeability course for Y5/6, 9.30am—12.00pm. 
Wednesday 5th April 2017  PTA Easter bingo, 5.30pm—7.00pm. 
Thursday 6th April 2017  International  language activities at 3.20pm 
Friday 7th April 2017  Break up for Easter holiday. 
Monday 24th April 2017  Return to school for the Summer term. 
 

I hope you have a  
fantastic weekend with 
your family or friends. 

Best wishes from  
Miss Glenny 

(Associate Headteacher) 

This artistic work in progress is part of Receptions’s learning 
about shape.  Inspired by the the artist Kandinsky, the children 
stuck masking tape on paper to create different areas. They 
then carefully added paint.  Once dry, the tape will be removed 
to reveal the different shapes. 



 

Congratulations to all of this week’s YR/KS1Sydenham Super Stars! 
Friday 13th January, 2017 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s KS2 Sydenham Super Stars! 
Friday 13th January, 2017 


